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Good morning year 2,
We hope you are all well and had a lovely weekend. Last week, we made some foam prints on fabric to make our pieces of quilt. In the next few days, you will try to practise sewing by learning running stitch and then joining our pieces of quilt to make our own mini quilt. 
Look at this video of how to do running stitch on fabric. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=i1-B01FB56s
If you are new to sewing, you might need to practise this stitch using a plastic needle or a needle with a blunt point on old pieces of fabric first. If you don’t have this type of needles, ask your adult to help you with the adult needle. Always use a sewing needle under adult supervision. 
When you have practised doing the running stitch a few times, try to join the pieces of quilt together using running stitch by looking at this video. The video says to do a bit of back stitch as well, but do not worry about it. You can only do running stitch to join the pieces and the results will be the same. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cjg0nPpI4tE
If you have followed the instructions till now, you would have a mini quilt ready. Well done! Take a picture and upload it to Google Classroom when you can. 




